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IN    a recent gathering titled "Human Rights Informal
Networking Afternoon 2023" hosted at the Foreign
Correspondent's Club and organized by the Australian
Embassy on December 13, 2023, CIA and Technopolis actively
participated in fostering dialogue and collaboration.

The event provided a valuable platform for the exchange of
ideas and insights on human rights issues, strengthening
connections between academia and diplomatic circles. The
engagement of SUT members underscores the university's
commitment to global discourse and collaboration on critical
social issues.
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